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Greetings! 
  

The Denver Show 2007 Mineral Sale is Underway! 
  
Every June 1st, we kick off a new mineral sale and begin planning for 
the upcoming summer season and next Denver mineral show in September. This 
year, I've chosen the fairly recent Denver 2007 Mineral Rooms to be the 
subject of the sale and discounted all specimens 20% to 30% OFF the 
listed website prices. These are basically new specimens which haven't had 
a great deal of online exposure so the rooms are definately not "picked over"! 
When organizing the rooms for the sale, I was amazed at the quality 
of specimens still available from last year's show. There are some GREAT 
looking minerals in this sale and the prices can't be beat! 
  

  

The beginning link to all FOURTEEN Denver 2007 Rooms with nearly 
300 mineral specimens on sale is located here:  
  
 http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/denver2007.htm 

  
(Note: due to our new e-mail service, you may receive a warning message with this link. If you'd 
 rather cut and paste the link, it will work that way  

as well.)  
  

Enjoy the minerals and please take advantage of the large discounts. 

Dealer orders and layaways are very welcome! 

  

Kevin 
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